MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Council’s OWASA Interview Committee
‘(Flicka Bateman, Bill Strom, and Jim Ward)

SUBJECT: OWASA Board Recommendation
DATE: March 19, 2003

There is only one term expiration this year; therefore, only one vacancy to fill. That term is
being served by Mr. Milton Heath and he reapplied for appointment to a second term.

We received six applications and out of those six applications, three are from applicants who
were interviewed last year, two are new, and one is from Mr. Heath.

The committee unanimously recommends Milton Heath for reappointment.



MEMORANDUM

TO: Applicants to the Orange Water and Sewer Authority Board of Directors

FROM: Council’s OWASA Interview Committee
(Flicka Bateman, Bill Strom, and Jim Ward)

SUBJECT: Recommendation for Appointment
DATE: May 1, 2003

Thank you for volunteering to serve as one of Chapel Hill’s representatives on the Orange Water
and Sewer Authority Board of Directors.

There is only one term expiration this year; therefore, only one vacancy to fill. That term is
currently being served by Mr. Milton Heath. Mr. Heath reapplied for appointment to a second
term.

We received seven applications and out of those seven applications, three are from applicants
who were interviewed last year, three are new, and one is from Mr. Heath.

Because of Mr. Heath’s proven expertise and his willingness to continue his service on the
OWASA Board, the Interview Committee has unanimously recommended Milton Heath for
reappointment.

The Town values all of its volunteers, and appreciates your interest in Town government. We
encourage you to apply for vacancies on other advisory boards that may be of interest to you.



